From: Greg Tansley <gtansleyl3@gmail.com>

To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/20/2014 12:56 PM
Subject: Re: Further Submissions: 122 Anderson Street

Thanks Jean,

| will await additional responses. It is my understanding there is a
meeting tomorrow afternoon. | doubt | will be able to make it there due to
work, but if I can is in City Hall Planning Office?

In the meantime, two other procedural questions, if | may:

1. Although this is a staff "administrative" review, is it fair to assume
that Staff will still make Findings of Fact/Conclusions of Law? If so,
will drafts be available for review?

2. What is the appeal procedure in Portland for "administrative" approvals
such as this?

Respectfully,

Greg Tansley
145 Anderson St, Unit #3
Portland, ME 04101

On Friday, July 18, 2014, Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

> Hello

>

> | am writing to let you know that we have received further submissions for
> the above project: the first 2 attachments were received today and the
> third attachment is the same as | circulated last week but attached again
> for reference.

>

> These additional plans and information are currently under staff review.
>

> You are welcome to send further comments and all comments will be taken
> into account of as we progress the review. | confirm that | will let you

> know when a decision appears to be imminent.

>

> thank you

> Jean

>

>

>

>

> *Jean Fraser, Planner*

> *City of Portland*

> *874 8728*

> >>> Jean Fraser 7/15/2014 1:32 PM >>>

> Hello

>

> This e-mail has been sent to all neighbors who have



> sent comments/questions to the Planning Division regarding the proposed
> Intermodal Transportation Facility at the above address.

>

> We have received the attached additional submissions; these are currently
> under review and you are welcome to send additional comments.

>

> | will send further submissions if and when received, and | will also send

> further updates as the review progresses. A final decision is not imminent.
>

> Thank you

> Jean

>

V V V V

>

> *Jean Fraser, Planner*

> *City of Portland*

> *874 8728*

> >>> Mike Cardente <mike@cardente.com

> <javascript:_e(%7B%7D,'cvml’,'mike@cardente.com');>> 7/11/2014 12:06 PM
> >>>

> Jean & Barbara,

>

> Please see attached traffic route map, detailed drawing of entrance and
> informations sheet.

>

> Hope this helps!

>

> Best,

>

> Mike

> *Michael Cardente*| Broker/Partner

> Cardente Real Estate | Commercial & Investment Brokerage

> 322 Fore St. 3rd Floor | Portland, ME 04101

> T 207.775.7363 | F 207.773.0066 | C 207.233.7229

> View My Listings

>
<http://www.newenglandcommercialproperty.com/jsp/agents/agent_listings.jsp?agentlD=9638176&searc
h=true>

> | www.Cardente.com <http://www.cardente.com/> | Personal Profile

> <http://www.cardente.com/brokers>

>

>

>

>

> Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession
> of public officials or city employees about government business may be
> classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result,
> please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to
> the public and/or the media if requested. --

>



